
From: Diana Thurbon  
Sent: Thursday, 28 July 2005 4:01 PM 
To: Committee, Mental Health (SEN) 
Subject: Ms Sherry Watson 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
Attached please accept this copy letter of complaint to the Chief Psychiatrist, 
Victoria as a submission documenting recent neglect, mistreatment, abuse and 
assault I recently experienced within the Victorian mental health system.  I do 
not request or require anonymity. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Sherry Watson 
 




